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HRDMfiSrER 
LANDSCAPE ARCHrTECTS & CONTRAaORS 
SERVING Cl.EVclAN[> • COLUMBUS • DETROIT 

Ar.n: 

1447 North Ricjge Rood 
Painesville Ohio 44077 
(440) 357-8400 
Fax <440) 357-1624 

Monday, November 22, 2010 

The Public Uulilies Commiiision o Ohio 
180 H. Broad St., Columbus. OH 4I2I5 
614-466-3292 
800.686-PUCO(7g26) 

I \^an.ted to expre.ss my concerns ar d request that at ihe very least the new rcgulaiions for 
Comniercial Motor Vehicles rated at 10=001 to 26,000 GVW be pushed back to give companies 

compliant. We just recently learned to these new 
hly inspect our vehicles and perform the '^Annual 
26,001 plus GVW vehicles. Our company makes 

like ours a realistic opportunity to become 
regulaiionb- and do not have time to thorou; 
Vehicle Inspections'' that we have with ouJ 

arc consianLly trying to educate our operau 
our employee's safety as -well as those whc 

expectations. These regulations effect man, 
we do business irom a HR perspective all c 

safety a prioriiy and we caj-e very much ab >ut our drivers, fleer of equipment and vehicles and 
rs & drivers of new safety measures to ensure both 
are on the road with us. However meeting the new 

regulation requirements in this short of a ti|ne frame leaves us vulnerable and subject to the 
possibility of fines come January L2011, 
If these regulations arc not pushed back lo Mlow additional time this is going to be detrimental to 
our ability to operate and continue lo grow :>ur business while exceeding our client's 

businesses' like ours and will impact the entire way 
le way down the line to our drivers requirements & 

service centers workloads. I am unable to a tend today's meeting in Columbus personally to 
voice my opinion and specific eoncerns wii i the new regulations, hut hope thai with this letter 
our companies concems will be considered when you discuss this topic this moming. 

I understand the thoughi behind saf 
have been belter if you had made a better 
would effect in a manner tliai would ensure 
Lliat the companies had an opportunity to th >rou: 
and colleciino drivers information, and flee 

ty on Ohio's roads and freeways, I just think it would 
a tempt in notifying those business's the regulation 

there was adequate time to become compliant, and 
ghly understand the new procedures for hiring 

maintenance. 

Thank you in advance for your consideraticp wiih this matter! 

RespecLfully. 

^^^^^^^^ ^7S^^ 
Mike Toier 
Manager - Yardmaster inc,. 
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